



## 10 DOWNING STREET LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary

10 December 1993

## PRIME MINISTER'S MEETING WITH ANDREW HUNTER

We spoke earlier about the Prime Minister's meeting with Andrew Hunter, Chairman of the Conservative Backbench Northern Ireland Committee, which has been scheduled for Thursday 16 December.

I should be grateful for a short note on the points the Prime Minister might make at the meeting, to reach my by close on Wednesday 15 December.

MARK ADAMS

Simon Rogers Esq Northern Ireland Office